
(0 L l ^ - U ^ ^ 
DEAN C. RINGLE, P.E..RS. 

FRANKLIN COUNTY ENGINEER 

January 29,2010 

Mr. George Martin 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
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Re: Park Road Waming Devrce 
Crossing 481478N CD 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

We understand that Norfolk Southem will replace the existing, stand-alone warning signal 
for the driveway immediately southwest of the subject crossing with a new flashing signal 
mounted on the main signal mast. Franklin County Engineer's Office takes no exception to that 
proposed work. 

If for any reason the proposed work will require an interruption to the existing flow of 
traffic on Park Road, Norfolk Southem should contact the Franklin County Engineer Traffic 
Department at (614) 462-3030 five (5) working days prior to the planned disruption. 

Please contact me directly with any issues related to this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P i , 
Franklin County Engififtl̂  / 
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